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Shred Fest a Success 
Submitted by Peggy Hall
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The March 3 Shred Fest sponsored by Hall of Taxes raised 
$301 for the Rescue One Foundation which supports the 
MOFD by purchasing needed equipment. Hall of Taxes joined 
forces with 5A Rent-A-Space and Neighborhood Computers 
to help Lamorinda households rid themselves of e-waste and 
important personal documents. The response to the Shred 
Fest was so favorable that Hall of Taxes plans to sponsor the 
event again on June 3. Picture from left Linda Borelli and 
Greg Reams (from Rescue One Foundation), Grant 
Stubblefield (Neighborhood Computers), Peggy Hall (Hall of 
Taxes), and Brad Noggle (5 A Rent-A-Space). To be put on 
the notification list, call Hall of Taxes at (925) 388-1040.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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